
From: Stacia Branco
To: Mack, Michelle
Cc: Public Utilities Accounting
Subject: RE: Permission to Piggyback #24-R084063BB (EWT Holdings III / Manatee County)
Date: Friday, June 13, 2025 1:17:23 PM
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Clearwater. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Michelle,
 
Manatee County has no objection with Clearwater piggybacking Agreement No. 24-
R084063BB Corrosion and Odor Control Services.
 
Sincerely,
 
Stacia Branco | Procurement Manager Non-Construction
Manatee County Government
Financial Management Department | Procurement Division
1112 Manatee Ave West
Bradenton, FL 34205
941-749-3041
 
Under Public Records Act, email communications sent to and from this address may be subject to
public disclosure. Please be advised that any correspondence may be retained as a public record and
could be disclosed upon request.
 

 
 
From: Mack, Michelle <Michelle.Mack@MyClearwater.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 9:28 AM
To: Stacia Branco <stacia.branco@mymanatee.org>
Cc: Public Utilities Accounting <PUAccounting@MyClearwater.com>
Subject: RE: Permission to Piggyback #24-R084063BB (EWT Holdings III / Manatee County)
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the REPORT MESSAGE Button in Outlook if you feel this is a Phishing email.

Hi Stacia

Would you kindly provide us with your permission to piggyback on Agreement No. 24-
R084063BB Corrosion and Oder Control Service for the next term? I need to attach the approval
to our agenda item. Thanks!

Kind regards,

Michelle Mack
Contracts & Procurement Specialist
Clearwater Public Utilities

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential
and intended solely for the use of the named recipient(s). If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system. Any unauthorized
review, use, disclosure, or distribution of this email is strictly prohibited.

From: Stacia Branco <stacia.branco@mymanatee.org> 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 2:43 PM
To: Mack, Michelle <Michelle.Mack@MyClearwater.com>
Cc: Public Utilities Accounting <PUAccounting@MyClearwater.com>
Subject: RE: Permission to Piggyback #24-R084063BB (EWT Holdings III / Manatee County)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Clearwater. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I just received confirmation that the department will be proceeding with an extension. Once I
receive the request, an amendment will be prepared.

Stacia Branco | Procurement Manager Non-Construction
Manatee County Government
Financial Management Department | Procurement Division
1112 Manatee Ave West
Bradenton, FL 34205
941-749-3041

Under Public Records Act, email communications sent to and from this address may be subject to
public disclosure. Please be advised that any correspondence may be retained as a public record and
could be disclosed upon request.
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